

## Meeting of the West Sussex Local Access Forum Wednesday 19 April 2023

A meeting of the West Sussex Local Access Forum (WSLAF) will be held at **10.30am**, **Wednesday 19 April 2023**. The meeting will take place in **Committee Room 2**, **County Hall, West Street, Chichester, P019 1RQ**.

## Agenda

1.	Ар	olog	jies and welcomes	10:30am		
2.	Minutes of the Forum					
	a)	Min	utes of formal meeting of 19 October 2022			
		i.	To approve minutes of the previous formal meeting			
		ii.	Actions and matters arising not covered by agenda			
	b)	Min	utes of informal meeting of 9 February 2023			
		i.	Actions and matters arising not covered by agenda			
3.	An	y ur	gent matters to be considered not on the agenda	10:50am		
4.	We	est S	Sussex Rights of Way Annual Report 2022	10:55am		
	An update on the work of WSCC's Rights of Way services with questions and answers – Nick Scott, Principal Rights of Way Officer and Jane Noble, Senior Access Officer					
5.	Pu	blic	Rights of Way Legal Orders	11:10am		
	A presentation by Ami Dye, WSCC Senior Rights of Way Officer, followed by questions and answers					
6.	Consultations and advice 11:45am					
	a)	Current consultations				
		i.	A259 Bognor Regis to Littlehampton – WSCC (deadline 13/4/23	)		
		ii.	Worthing Sustainable Transport Corridors; Walking and Cycling Improvements – WSCC (deadline 30/4/23)			
	b)	Cor	nsultation responses, advice given			
		i.	Rampion 2 – Modifications to the onshore cable route (sent $29/11/22$ )			
		ii.	Mid Sussex District Plan Regulation 18 (sent 15/12/23)			
		iii.	Kithurst Hill Car Park – WSCC / South Downs NPA / Horsham DO 7/12/23)	C (sent		
		<ul> <li>iv. Reinstatement and re-opening of the former Horsted Keynes to Haywards Heath branch line (Bluebell Railway); Planning application DM/22/3806 – Mid Sussex DC (sent 13/1/23)</li> </ul>				

	Ņ	v. Ford to Hunston Greenway project – Chris Sprules (sent 8/2/23	)			
	The above responses have been circulated to members					
7.	WSI	AF matters	12:05pm			
	a) <sup>-</sup>	Terms of reference				
	b) \	Website, including e-mail alerts				
	c) l	Members' interests				
	d) I	Members' priorities (future topics/training)				
8.	Gen	eral Report	12:20pm			
	To note a written report on items of interest to members of the Forum (cop attached). If members have questions regarding the General Report, pleas contact Jane Noble, Forum Officer, prior to the meeting.					
9.	Elec	tion of the Chairman and Vice-Chairman – JN	12:25pm			
10.	Date	es of Next Formal Meetings	12:35pm			
	•	Informal: TBC (July 2023)				
	•	Formal: Wednesday 11 October 2023 - Horsham				
11.	AOE	6	12:40pm			